
 

 

 

Date: 18/06/2019 

C 12 (2019-20) 

To, 

Pre-primary Parents 

 

Dear Parents: 

Greetings! 

 

SVM would like to invite you for an exclusive Parent Orientation on Jolly Phonics Program 

conducted by Ms. Shainaz Jussa on Saturday, 22.06.19 from 3.00pm to 4.00pm 

Ms. Shainaz Jussa has been Facilitating Jolly Phonics program for over 15 years to children, 

teachers, entrepreneurs, mothers and schools globally. 

Jolly Phonics is a systematic, sequential, phonics program designed to teach children to read 

and write. It teaches the letter sounds in an enjoyable, multisensory way, and enables children 

to use them to read and write words. This is a technique all children need to learn, and the skill 

improves with practice. 

Phonics instruction teaches children how to decode letters into their respective sounds, a skill 

that is essential for them to read unfamiliar words by themselves.  

We look forward for your participation. 

 

Thank you 

Team SVM  

 

 


